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A group of 2nd grade girls enjoying the field trip to Hickory Ridge History Museum and Daniel Boone Gardens.

Grace Academy

Today's edition of the Grace
Weekly focuses on science. There
have been a number of class
projects focusing on the study of
nature and God's marvelous
creation. Also, the 2nd & 3rd
grade students were able to
spend a morning last week
learning about seeds and native
plants at Daniel Boone Gardens
and the Hickory Ridge Museum.

content that readers should find
useful and informative. Apart
from the content, newsletters
must be able to attract readers
with its great layout and its
choice of fonts. Build an overall
look that the school community
can easily distinguish and set
apart from other print
publications.

Upcoming Events
October 2

Volleyball Game @ Alliance
October 4

Volleyball Scrimmage @ Bethel
October 11

Basketball Registration Deadline
October 14-15

Fall Break
October 18, 20, 21

Boys & Girls Basketball Tryouts



Teacher Appreciation Luncheon

This Wednesday, September 29th, our teachers and
staff will have an appreciation luncheon. In order for
teachers to be able to enjoy their special meal, we ask
for volunteers to monitor the lunch and recess time
for classes. Volunteers for grades 6-7 are needed
from 11:00am to 11:45am. Those covering K-5th
grade classes should plan on arriving at 11:45am and
staying until approximately 1:00pm.  If you are able to
supervise this time for a classroom, please call/text
the school office  at 828.773.7830 or email Jill.

Projects Around Campus

Article 4

First grade students release butterflies they have been
observing from the chrysalis stage.

Third Grade Seed Collections

Third grade students were tasked with collecting,
naming, and displaying at least 15 different varieties of
seeds to compliment their science unit on seeds. They
went above and beyond in their collecting!

mailto:jflood@graceacademyboone.com


Second Grade Insect Collections

Projects Around Campus

Third grade students enjoying their field trip

Parents, as projects come home and space permits,
please consider saving them to be displayed at the
Grace Academy Science Fair in the Spring of 2022.


